
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE SUPPLEMENTAL SEWER ASSESSMENT FOR 
THE CONVERSION FROM OFFICE TO RESIDENTIAL 

 
THE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

555 Main Street, P.O. Box 800 
Hartford, Connecticut 

 
 
 

November 3, 2015 
 

 The Metropolitan District will hold a public hearing at The Metropolitan District 
Headquarters located at 555 Main Street, Hartford, on Wednesday, November 18, 2015, at 
5:30 P.M. for the purpose of establishing and levying a supplemental sewer assessment 
against certain real property known as 777 Main Street, Hartford, Connecticut and owned 
by 777 Residential LLC. 
 
 All interested parties, both in favor or against said assessment, may appear to be 
heard. 
 
 
 
 
 
     John S. Mirtle 
     District Clerk 


